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27 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Free School Meal Children, 
 

We have been working with Tesco to provide an electronic food voucher for students who are eligible for 
free school meals. 
 
In the next couple of days you will receive an email from Tesco. This email will contain an electronic code 
which you will need to show on your mobile phone at the till in Tesco. Alternatively, the electronic code 
can be printed and taken to a Tesco store. 
 
Please note you can only use this voucher to buy groceries or food items. The voucher cannot be used 
online and cannot be used at Tesco petrol stations. 
 
We intend to send vouchers by the Friday of each week. 
 
If your child is eligible for free school meals and you have not received an email from Tesco by the 
weekend, please contact your child’s Pastoral Manager (contact details are available on the school 
website). 
 
We are also aware that criminals have been contacting families and asking for personal details and bank 
account details so that vouchers can be delivered. Please be very wary of this and do not share your 
personal information - the school will never ask for your bank details. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Gerard McKenna 

 


